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Parent Newsletter 
Summer No. 1 – Wednesday 14th May 2021 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term! My goodness what a year this has been, but it is so lovely to once again hear 

the voices of our children enjoying school and starting their new topics. Things will continue to be different for a 

while yet. We very much hope to be able to go to year group bubbles soon, but are still being told to keep things 

as they are for now. We will review again at the end of next week. 

Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney 

 
Certificates Well done to the following people who received certificates in assembly this week:  

Akim, Alper, Bill, David D, Ezra, Freya, Gabriele, James, Katherine, Lilly, Oishi, Rose N, Salvi, 
Samuel, Sofia, Venya. 
 

Parent/ Teacher 

Consultations 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place next week for all classes except RH 

who will have theirs this week. 

Consultations will again take place via video using our normal online booking system 

https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/  There are also details of consultation times on our 

website: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings  If you have 

any questions please contact the office.   

 

Spring Windows Thank you and congratulations to everyone who entered the Spring Windows competition 

before Easter. There was a great response and it was lovely to see everyone’s creativity. 

The winning window will be announced in assembly on Friday and receive their prize. 

Lunch Prices School lunch prices for the this half term are as follows:  

Per day, £2.25 

Per week, £11.25 

Half Term, £76.50 

Please ensure your balance is kept up to date. You balance can be seen on your ParentPay 

account www.parentpay.co.uk   

French Club Our French club, led by Tim Morley, will continue to meet online this term. New and 

returning members are very welcome. Tim creates a fun, relaxed learning environment 

where the children are exposed to comprehensible input in French each week, including 

songs, activities, and news from the children's own lives. 

Contact Tim with any queries tim.morley@crocmonsieur.com or 01223 911575 or enrol 

online at https://ClubEnrolment.com/CrocMonsieur 

 

 
 

CYPPS are offering free online clubs after school on Mondays during April and May. 

Sessions are from 4-5pm and offer children aged 8-11 games, activities and the chance to 

chat with other children.  Booking is required.  Please email chypps@cambridge.gov.uk  for 

more information and to book your child a place. 

Dates for the 

Diary 

 

W/C 19th April Parent Teacher Consultations 
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